GGPA Monthly Meeting
Nov. 27, 2012
Meeting Minutes

The Georgia Grant Professionals Association Monthly Meeting was held at the Georgia Tech Research Institute from 10 a.m. to 11:40 a.m. on Tuesday, Nov. 27, 2012. 

Attendees: Charles Alford, David Bridges, William Brust, Pat Christian,  Amanda Day, Kimberly Ferlauto, Kimberly Hays de Muga, Jan Heidrich-Rice, Tanikia Jackson, Dianna Pell, Helen Sessions, Pat Sheppard, Lonnie Smith, Gina Wood, and Chyreese Ductan.

Upon arrival:  The guest speaker passed out a form called the Internal Dialogue Instrument and asked each individual to fill it out.

Welcome and Introductions: President Kimberly Hays de Muga opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. with welcome and introductions. 
· Donations – Items donated to the two Clayton County School babies that GGPA adopted were collected today.  Items included diapers, toys, clothes, and money for each family.  Lonnie Smith with take the donations and present to our two adopted boys:  Damoni (age 1) and Kashun (age 3).

· Program – Work Burnout and Combating Job Stress.  Guest speaker Robert Brown, Organizational Development Consultant, spoke on the topic.  He focused on the different  levels of an organization, where we fall in the mix, and how to assess our reaction to the things going on around us.
· A ten minute networking break was held. The Business Meeting was conducted by President Kimberly Hays de Muga. 
· Minutes - The October minutes were made available via e-mail. A motion was made by Lonnie Smith and was seconded Tanikia Jackson to approve the minutes with the changes suggested by Kimberly Hays de Muga in her email. This was unanimously approved.
· Treasurer’s Report was read by Kimberly Hays de Muga. The chapter’s current balance is $2,366.61.61. The final check was cut for the creation of the new GGPA web page for $453.  The chapter received $150 in chapter dues. 
· New Business:  Kimberly Hays de Muga encouraged members to participate in the Every Chapter Challenge sponsored by the Grant Professionals Foundation.  She will send out a pledge form so you can donate to the foundation.  This program goes on through December 15.  For each $5 a person donates, they have a chance to have your GGPA dues paid for next year.  Also, if you do not receive the regular GGPA eblasts, please be sure to add info@ggpa.org to your list of contacts so the emails do not get stuck in your spam.
· Next Meeting – Tuesday, Jan. 22 at 10 a.m.  There is no December meeting this year.
· Meeting adjourned at 11:40 a.m.[image: image1.png]
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